
 

BCDB Faculty Meetings Tracking Form – Rotation 3 

 

 

Your Name:    

 

Prior to your second rotation, you are required to meet with at least an additional 3 faculty who could serve as a 

rotation advisor. These faculty should not be the same as those you met with prior to rotation 1 and do not necessarily need to 

be members of the BCDB program (but they must be members of GDBBS). 

 

Remember: this is not intended simply as an exercise in collecting signatures but an opportunity for you to meet with and learn 

about the exciting research of our BCDB faculty. While the primary goal is for you to identify the best labs in which to do your 

rotations, there are many other good reasons why you should want to be familiar with the research interests of a large and 

diverse group of faculty (think Qualifying Exams, Dissertation Committees, etc). 

 

Record the dates of these meetings below and ask the faculty members to sign this form. 

 

Faculty Name Faculty Signature Date 

4.    

5.    

6.    

 

Please submit this form electronically, along with your Rotation Advisor Selection Agreement for Rotation 3 to the Program 

Administrator and Rotations Chair Guy Benian, pathgb@emory.edu. 
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